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From: Peter Hale <phale2001@comcast.net> ; TP

To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> | J?ECD, TN g
Date: 1/5/2008 11:19 PM M*‘\—\\J
Subject: 2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards Docket # 07-BSTD-1

This is regarding Title 24. While most other areas of the updates for this could be just fine, I'm
not convinced that being able to remotely control the thermostats of a home is a wise idea. It's a
form of control that is not necessary and intrusive to individuals being able to control their own
home.

Thanks for listening.



